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Comments: I am a current user of the ohv and non motorized use areas, trails, and roads. I have witnessed many

closures over the last few years that have led to dead ends. Some roads used to loop and make connections,

where now its just a dead end at a road that continues. As we close roads the more congestion we have on the

few roads or trails left open. I would love to take my son on trails that I have rode and used since the 90's. It

seems in the last year around the Gunnison area more trails are being closed each year. Why is it that the only

paying user of the Forest Service and BLM lands are losing the lands we pay to use?


